Season's Greetings 7/22/22, 12:24 PM

Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼



Season's Greetings

Dear Friends & Partners,

The 2021 festive season is here and, as we recollect the organisation's accomplishments this year, we wish to thank you, our supporters. Your contribution towards our projects has provided us with an avenue to achieve our goals.

With your support, we've been able to rise above the challenges brought about by the COVID-19 pandemic. Our teams have worked towards building upon and, implementing projects with a new perspective.

We remain driven by science, the driving force behind our **Mara Predator Conservation Programme**, with our focus on **People** as they co-exist with **Predators** and other wildlife across Kenya's key ecosystems. Our **Partnerships** reinforce everything we do.

We are excited to announce that our Executive Director, Dr. Irene Amoke, is among the selected fellows for the **Eisenhower Fellowship 2022 Africa Program**. The Eisenhower Fellowship promotes international collaborations across borders and cultures to achieve sustainable, real-world impact, with a mission of enhancing international understanding to create a world more peaceful, prosperous, and just. Irene's fellowship project will research the economic and environmental impacts of new land-use strategies and approaches to managing small livestock, especially among women and youth. Through the fellowship, she will get the opportunity to collaborate and build international networks. We look forward to her participation in the program together with other incredible leaders from across Sub-Saharan Africa.

Season's Greetings 7/22/22, 12:24 PM

Agnes Parmeres from our scholarship leadership Programme is conducting her Bachelor's proposal study on: An assessment of the human-elephant conflict in Kimana, Kajiado County. We look forward to reading about her findings and recommendations in 2022 as she completes her final semester. Our 2021 Impact Report to be released in the first quarter of 2021 will give an overview of our 2021 achievements in detail.

We wish to thank you - our donors, supporters, and partners who made 2021 successful for Kenya Wildlife Trust. We truly appreciate your support.

On behalf of the entire KWT team, I send my heartfelt gratitude and wish you all the Merry and Christmas cheer this festive season and a fantastic 2022.

With Best Wishes, Kenya Wildlife Trust Team.



Copyright © 2021 KenyaWildlifeTrust, All rights reserved.